
EDC  working  on  cannabis
ordinance
El Dorado County’s Medical Marijuana Advisory Committee will
meet Oct. 12 to discuss proposed ordinance changes to the
cannabis cultivation ordinance and code compliance ordinance
to  create  a  civil  enforcement  process  for  marijuana
cultivation.

The  proposed  ordinance  changes  were  initiated  through  a
process of six meetings of the committee. The group agreed
that  the  first  step  in  providing  a  safe  environment  for
medical users of marijuana and their neighbors was to create
an effective enforcement process.

The meeting will be from 3-5pm at the Board of Supervisors
meeting room in Placerville.
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